
TIFFANY DEANNA BENALLIE 
Hit-and-Run Victim 

Shiprock, New Mexico 
May 18, 2024 

Photograph taken in 2023 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the individual(s) responsible for the 
death of Tiffany Deanna Benallie. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Albuquerque Field Office and Navajo Nation Department of Criminal Investigations in New Mexico are seeking the public's 
assistance in identifying the individual(s) responsible for the death of Tiffany Deanna Benallie.  At approximately 1 a.m., on May 18, 2024, Benallie was hit by a 
vehicle on Highway 491, mile marker 95, near Shiprock, New Mexico.  The driver of the vehicle left the scene.  The FBI urges the public to come forward with any 
information about this crime. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also contact 
your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Albuquerque 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/albuquerque
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